
Meeting Grundtvig ICAMS december 2011 

 

 

The 4th meeting of the project Grundtvig ICAMS, took place from November the 30th to December 3rd in 

Greece, Athens. 

The association “Mediterranea S.O.S” hosted the event in which representatives of the European partners 

involved (Germany, Italy, Poland and Greece) took part. 

Italian representatives were our headmaster prof.re G. Finocchiaro, our Comenius reference teacher 

prof.ssa C.Surdi and as parents'representatives Mrss A. Cordio e A. M. Tarallo. 

During the meeting the debate stressed the importance of the different methodologies adopted by the 

main actors of the project. 

There has been an exchange of works carried on  and a confrontation on the different approaches about 

nature safeguarding. 

The representatives have also visited a school located in an environmental disadvantaged borough and 

have learnt how the students are taught to improve as far as possible their surroundings. 

Many activities are being held involving the district children also in after – school hours. A lot of work has 

been done and has to be done! The meeting ended in a reciprocal commitment to go on with similar 

activities to get the final task to improve people's respect towards nature. 

Next meeting in Carini, Italy, in our Institute from 1st to 5th February 2012. 

 

 

 

 

 

  



                 

 

                 

 

                 

 

                 

 

 

 



  

 

 
 

 

 

                 

 

                 

 

                 

 

                                              


